
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Support for LLLT
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From: Bob McConnaughey [mailto:bobmcc1313@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 11:00 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Support for LLLT
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incident.

 

I strongly urge you to reconsider your opinion to sunset the LLLT program. Access to
affordable legal representation is essential. LLLTs equitably provide legal services to all WA
citizens.
 
Thank you,
Robert A. McConnaughey
Freeland, WA
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